12th AFRICAN GAMES
RABAT 2019

PRESS RELEASE OF THE AGCC FOLLOWING THE WORKING VISIT FROM MARCH 31ST TO APRIL 2ND, 2019
The African Games Coordination Committee, composed of representatives of the African Union, the Association of National Olympic Committees, Association of African Sports Confederations and the African Games Organization Committee of Rabat, held its second Coordination Meeting of the 12th African Games, in Rabat from March 31st to April 2nd, 2019.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The AGCC praised the advancements and achievements of Morocco since the last meeting convened in February and the significant progress that has been made at the level of the preparatory works for this major sports event.
The AGCC also appreciated the commitment of the Moroccan authorities to ensure a successful 12th edition of the Games.
The AGCC deplored the delay on the part of some African sports confederations to provide essential information as their technical regulations for the Rabat Games, the designation of their technical officials, etc.
The AGCC invited the concerned confederations to take the necessary measures to resolve the situation that may result in the removal of their sports from the Games program. The AGCC fixed April 15th, 2019 as the deadline for the submission of the said information.
The next meeting of the AGCC will be held between in Rabat, between April 28th and 30th, 2019.
									Rabat, on April 2nd, 2019
						The African Games Coordination Committee (AGCC)
